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NRC CHAIRMAN RICHARD A. MESERVE TO HOLD NEWS BRIEFING FOLLOWING
VISIT TO SALEM AND HOPE CREEK NUCLEAR PLANTS ON OCTOBER 27
Nuclear Regulatory Commission Chairman Richard A. Meserve will visit the Salem and Hope
Creek nuclear power plants on Friday, October 27. Dr. Meserve will tour the site and meet with plant
officials. He will hold a press availability at the close of his visit.
The plants, located in Hancocks Bridge, N.J., are operated by PSEG Nuclear.

The news briefing will begin at 3:45 p.m. in the plant's Processing Center at the site.

Dr. Meserve was sworn in as Chairman of the NRC last October 29. A brief biography can be
found on the NRC's web site atww.nrc.gov/INRC/WHATIS/meserve.vitae.html
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